M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
August 13, 2020
RE:
Lease Agreement Between Boone County School District 
and MDC Land, Inc. for Early Learning Center

For the board to approve the Lease Agreement with MDC Land, Inc. 
for a one year lease of 7627 Ewing Blvd., Florence, Kentucky                                      for Early Learning Center in the amount of $4,968.00 per
month, as presented.  
I recommend the board approve the Lease Agreement with MDC
Land, Inc., as presented.
